
Vet rep report - November 5th 
 
Councillor Initiative Application: 

I am pleased to share that I have applied for the Councillor Initiative, a program 

designed to enhance representation and support for constituents. This initiative 

aims to improve communication channels and advocacy on behalf of our 

constituents. 

 

Invitation to Atlantic Veterinary College’s Donor and Client Appreciation Night: 

I have received an invitation to participate in the Atlantic Veterinary College’s 

Donor and Client Appreciation Night, scheduled for late November. This event 

offers a valuable opportunity to network and strengthen connections within the 

veterinary community, benefiting our constituency. 

 

Constituent’s Refreshment Preference: 

In response to constituent feedback, it has been noted that many prefer coffee 

before finals. To accommodate this preference and support academic success, 

arrangements will be made to provide coffee during this critical period. 

 

Meeting with VP Student Life: 

A significant meeting is planned with the Vice President of Student Life on 

November 14. This meeting will focus on addressing student welfare and 

improving the overall student experience within our institution. 

 

Enhancing Constituent Outreach: 

To facilitate better communication and accessibility, I am actively planning to 

implement a suggestion box or QR code system. This initiative aims to 



encourage feedback and create a more direct line of communication with 

constituents, allowing us to address their concerns more effectively. 
 


